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Senator Frederick, 

 

Usually you hear from me about wild salmon. But this time, I’m writing about my son, 

a kindergartener at James John Elementary. We’ll have a Roosevelt Rider before we 

know it. 

 

I can’t express in stronger terms how much I support your bill to keep books on the 

shelves in Oregon school libraries. My family thanks you for the work you are doing 

to defend space for all stories. 

 

In solidarity, 

Caylin Barter/Mama 


